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Food Pantry 

Humble Impressions Food Pantry 

donations. We had a nice turn out, 

10 crew members came out today 

with their donations. We dropped 

off some donations to Humble 

Impressions. They were really 

happy to get the donations. What a 

wonderful thing we did today. 

Outstanding job everyone! 

 

Food Pantry Lunch 

After dropping off all the Humble 

Impressions Food Pantry donations. 

A few of us went to Mom's Family 

Restaurant. We had 8 crew 

members and 1 guest (Derek    

Firehawk Sauls) in attendance. 

Everyone had a wonderful time 

today. The food was very good also. 

 

Skype Meeting 

For Derek Sauls Skype meeting, we 

watch "Star Trek VIII: First Contact". 

It was a nice turnout for Frist 

Contact Day. There were 6 people 

for this event. Of the six 2 were 

from the USS Indianapolis. Thanks 

to all that made this a fun meeting. 

 

Zoom 04/09 

For our Zoom meeting, we watch 

"Star Trek VIII: First Contact" and 

ST: Picard S2:E2 "Penance". It was a 

nice turnout for our Zoom. We had 

10 Crew members and 3 guests for 

this event. Thanks to all that made 

this a fun meeting. 

 

April Meeting 

Our April's Meeting 2022 was at 

Egg Roll # 1. We had 10 

crewmembers in attendance. We 

had a few trivia contests. We also 

had 1 birthday this Month. Happy 

Birthday to ol Mouse. Everyone had 

a wonderful time and the food was 

really good. 

 

Zoom 04/23 

For our Zoom meeting, we watch 

"It Came from Outer Space" and ST: 

Picard S2:E3 "Assimilation". It was a 

nice turnout for our Zoom. We had 

8 Crew members for this event. 

Thanks to all that made this a fun 

meeting. 

 

Zoom 04/30 

For our Zoom meeting, we watch 

ST: Picard S2:E4 "Watcher" and ST: 

Picard S2:E5 "Fly Me to the Moon". 

It was a nice turnout for our Zoom. 

We had 8 Crew members for this 

event. Thanks to all that made this 

a fun meeting. 

 

SFC News 

As you may be aware, in the 

previous year, there was a 

mathematical error and the 



 

 

election for Fleet Commander was 

held a year early. The current 

Admiralty Board has decided to 

hold another election this year, to 

keep SFCQ1 in line with the Articles 

of Federation and the elections on 

track for future years. 

Per the AFEDs, an election officer 

has been chosen and was seated in 

accordance with the Articles of 

Federation (AFEDs). CINC Inspector 

General, Admiral Mary Miller has 

agreed to fill the position. 

Nominations for the Fleet 

Commanders will be open until July 

1st of this year, and the voting 

results will be tabulated no later 

than October 31st of this year. 

FADM Rose Ciccarone 

Crew Birthdays 

 

Paula Geryak 05/06 

 

Timo Johnson 05/14 

May the 4
th

 

 

Bible Verse 

 

Name the Episode 

 

Health Facts 

 

Name the Movie 

 

Svengoolie 

May Day! May Day! ...No, that isn’t 

a distress call — it’s an alert that we 

have already moved into the fifth 

month of this year! Perhaps we 

should warn you that all this 

month, some horrific distress will 

be coming to us at a Price — 

courtesy of the fantastic fright 

master, Vincent Price! We have a 

sinister smorgasbord of Pricey 

goodness... including his two stints 

as the campy killer keyboardist who 

just can’t remain in his grave! Take 

a look at our May mayhem! 

 

Happy Mother’s Day 

 

 

 



 

 

Memorial Day 

 

 

 

Fun Stuff 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Links 

http://ussindy1945.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/uss.ind

ianapolis/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups

/507255336128651/ 

https://starfleet-command.com/ 
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